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From the Principal - 15th November 2018

There will be a common theme in our the remainder of the year, "The move’,
its unavoidable, ever present and we will endeavour to keep you updated
throughout the process. Years 3/4 Shaw and Genford have moved into their
current rooms today to begin their tenure in the GP Room. There have been
some minor disruptions to programming this week but we envisage no more
for the rest of the week. Friday night (tomorrow night) is Disco night and we
hope to see lots of Danny's, Sandy’s, Rizzo’s and Kenickes in their finery,
letting loose with some cool dance moves. The disco will be held in Shaw and
Genford 's current classrooms, which will be repurposed for the night and

23 School Triathlon at Bellerive provide a great venue.
30" DEC Concert day
On Monday 19th November our Grade 6 students will be undertaking an
DECEMBER e;jucation tour of the nalltilonal gapital. Qver tk;e \é\/eek,l stuTjents will be gi\k/]en
the opportunity to participate in a variety of educational programs with a
irhd iﬁ?;?r:qussegﬁly at Netball Court focus on Australia’s history, culture, heritage and democracy. Some of the
h . . highlights include visits to Parliament House, the Australian War Memorial
10 Pantomime Excursion for some Early and the Museum of Australian Democracy.
Childhood classes
th ot ;
ﬁm Eﬁzoci‘l;iogsg?tz r;:det:;st'OOpm The Australi;n Governmlelnt recognises th¢ importance of alll ~young
placements coming home Ag§traliahs being ;ble to VISIJlE the nlaltlorjal caplﬁal as part of their Civics ;nd
18" Kidsmatter Day Blackmans Bay Beach Citizenship ¢ducat|on. To aSS|§t famlllgs in meetlng the cost of the excursion,
19" Grade 5 Day Out the Australian lGovernmentllsl contrlbu‘lung funding of $150 per students
19" Grade 6 Big Day Out under the Parllamerjt anq CIlVICS Education Rebate program tow;rds those
i . costs.. The rebate is paid directly to the school upon completion of the
19 Grade 6 Leavers Dinner .
20" Leavers Assembly at 11.00am excursion.
20" Last day for students

This educational tour is a fantastic experience for our Grade 6 students,
supporting the work they have been doing in class around Civics and
Citizenship and providing them the opportunity to spend some quality time
with their classmates before moving off to high school next year. We would
like to thank parents for their support of this tour, and acknowledge the
teachers who will be supporting the students while in Canberra for their
extensive planning and coordinating for this valuable learning experience.

We wish them all a safe, happy a great trip.

During the year 6 trip our year 5 group will be participating in-the year 5
Challenge Week, where our students get to participate ina range of exciting
activities including, Molesworth Environment Centre on Monday [9th,
Kingborough Sports Centre, Thursday 22nd and Orienteering at the
Waterworks Reserve on Friday 23rd«
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( 62296 295/62 271 013, STAS FOR 2019

ill pri ducation.tas.gov.
llawarra.primary@education.tas.gov.au Application forms for STAS in 2019 are available from the

STUDENT ABSENCES school office. If you have not previously applied for STAS and
wish to do so for next year, please come into the office and
collect a form. Families who were approved and received
STAS in 2018 will be sent correspondence regarding STAS
2019 directly from the Department.

If your child is unwell or not attending school for

any reason please advise the office on either of the
above phone numbers or email us. If your child is
going to be on extended leave, you need to fill out
a long absence form in the office. If your child is
late to school please come to the office and sign
them in. Any urgent notices that need to be passed ONYA AWARDS
on to your children in regards to the end of day

pickups can be rung though to the office as we do a
daily announcement at 2.45pm Is it safe? Is it fair? Does it show you ¢are

lllawarra Primary School Expectations

Many Thanks - Deb, Ellie and Eve Care and Understanding

Daniel Sweeney by looking after his friends with gentle and
friendly words every time.

School Contacts
Learning

Jacob Seaburn by always taking his work seriously and ‘bumping
up’ his work whenever he can.

Toni Tarbath AP Ethan Zhang by taking time to explain his maths solutions so
that we can all understand hard concepts in multiplication.

Please phone the school office if you would like an appointment.

lan Thomas Acting Principal

Cathryn Kelly-Bounds AP
Monika Gl AST
onika Glover Respect
Chris Waugh AST Flynn Manshanden by making sure our piazza is clean at the end
Deb Doole Business Manager of lunch.
Nicky Saunders School Psychologist
| Safety
Samantha Dobson Social Worker , ,
Mason Johns by changing how he moves in the classroom to
Clare Gregory Speech therapist make his classmates feel safer.

Kinder Enrolments for 2019

, , o Book Club
If you have a child who is 4 turning 5 in 2019 please see the
office for an enrolment form. Tomorrow Book club Catalogues will be

It is important so we can begin planning for Pre Kinder in term ~ €°MNg home, please be aware they are

4 and Kinder in 2019. due back on the 23rd Nov.
Thanks A very big thank you to Renee Jordan
Office team who has kindly offered to take on

Scholastic Book Club next year and a huge
thank you to Leah Allie who has done an
amazing job for many years doing Scholastic Book Club at
lllawarra Primary and is sadly leaving our school at the end of
the year.

Thanks
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Grade 2 Choir

The Grade 2 Choir have been out and about yet again! On Thursday the |st of November, the Grade 2 Choir was fortunate enough to
take part in the annual Music Count Us In song, called, One Song. Each year a new song is written by a selected group of students who
get the chance to travel and work with music professionals to come up with a song that all of Australia sings in early November. This
year over 700,000 students participated in this event from Cairns, to Perth, Darwin to Hobart and everywhere in-between.

This year Tasmania, Hobart was the host city for the livestream event at Bellerive Quay. The weather couldn’t have been more perfect.
Students and audience members were given a special treat with a special guest visitor joining in on all the fun, Justine Clarke. Along with
John Foreman and both primary and secondary schools across Southern Tasmania we all joined in on the big sing.

The Grade 2 Choir had a chance up on stage themselves singing the very energetic version of the Drunken Sailor. A great experience
was had by all.

After sitting in the hot sun and a bit of a play, we had our lunch and then went and sang at Lillian Martin Nursing Home at Mornington.




